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I have come into the world as a light, so that no one 
who believes in me should stay in darkness.
JESUS IN JOHN 12:46
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CHRISTMAS 2020

Dear friends and family,
What a year it has been! We have all endured a worldwide 
pandemic and a heated U.S. election cycle on top of the 
many personal concerns and milestones this year has 
brought. For us, this tumultuous time made our transition 
to the States even more challenging and stressful. We spent 
our last six months in Germany doing a very reduced 
version of our ministry program. There were several big 
hurdles brought on due to COVID-19 which made 
purchasing our house in Colorado a challenge. Our ability 
to begin laying down roots and building community in a 
place we have never lived has been greatly limited. Those are 
the disappointments and setbacks.

However, GOD IS GOOD, ALL THE TIME! Despite our 
reduced programs, we were able to connect significantly on 
a more individual level with those in our ministry at the 
Graf House, offering support and helping them to navigate 
this difficult time. We were also able to get packing done 
with less stress since there were many weeks that we were 
unable to have people over. Packing out of the hospitality 
house was complicated, as there were many items we 
wanted to leave for those continuing the ministry after us, 
as well as packing personal items. Although it just might 

have been one of the most stressful things we have been 
through, God provided a fantastic house for us in Colorado. 
He walked with us every step of the way and brought 
community around us to encourage and support us in the 
process. This house is truly a gift that we hope will bless 
many others as well.

We have had many moments of feeling very isolated in 
this new place, however, the Lord led us to connect with a 
church before we even arrived in CO. We have been able 
to connect with individuals while also keeping COVID-19 
restrictions. Jessica has two sisters and their families in 
the area who have been a huge help in getting us settled. 
We have great neighbors who have been helpful and have 

provided friendships for our kids. Alethia (eighth grade) 
and Masami (sixth grade) are doing hybrid school, which 
has hindered their ability to make new friends, but it is 
happening ever so slowly and we are thankful for the few 
social media platforms that have allowed them to continue 
friendships from a distance. Elise (pre-K) has a built-in 
playmate in her cousin who lives only minutes away.

We are slowly transitioning into our new jobs. Anthony, as 
a recruiter, is feeling excited about getting to network with 

Cadence headquarters—our new workplace
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This is not a legally binding promise to give. Contributions to Cadence International are 
tax-deductible so far as the law allows. While we attempt to honor the specific wishes 
of all donors, Cadence maintains complete discretion and control over the use of the 
donated funds and is authorized to redirect funds within the ministry.

DONATE:  PO Box 1268, Englewood, CO 80150  •  800.396.6680  •  Cadence.org

	 I will pray for the Amors

	 I will support their ministry with:  
	 $ ___________ per   month   quarter   year 
	 Starting date: ____________________________

	 I have enclosed a special gift: $ _____________ 
	 Name of special project (if applicable) ______________________

	 I would like to receive the Amors’ ministry emails

	 Please remove me from their mailing list
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made payable to Cadence International or give online at 
Cadence.org/Amor 
*Please do not write a missionary’s name or information anywhere on the check. 
Instead, include this slip with your donation.
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schools and churches to talk to folks about ministry. We long 
for the day that travel restrictions will be lifted and he will 
be able to do more of his job in person, rather than virtually. 
Jessica is enjoying starting to coach new missionaries as 
they begin their partnership development and get ready to 
head to the field. We were able to be a part of Cadence’s fall 
candidacy and appoint several new missionaries. So exciting 
to see new workers for the Kingdom! 

We continue to rely on your support and financial 
partnership. Although we are now in the States, our salary 
and ministry expenses will continue to be funded through 
donations. We have been very blessed that COVID-19 has 
not impacted our support team significantly, however, we 
need to raise an additional $1,000 in monthly support, 
as well as $10,000 in moving/transition expenses. If you 
have not already joined our financial team, would you 

prayerfully consider if God is prompting you to join us 
now? If you are already giving, would you prayerfully 
consider if God is prompting you to give us a “raise”? 
Finally, if you are planning on doing any end of year 
giving, please consider us.

Thank you for all you give even in these difficult times! We 
are sustained in this big transition through your prayers, 
financial support, encouragement, and love. How blessed 
we, and those we minister to, are by your faithfulness!

Love and blessings,

The Amor Family
Anthony, Jessica, Alethia, Masami, & Elise

The Amor Family

Amor Kids Thriving


